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From January 24 - 27, 2025, Heavenly Top Gun missionaries in Europe will host a weekend of 

prayer, inspiration, and planning in Durres, Albania, open to youth leaders and members. 

 

Rekindle our Shimjeong for 2025 

 
From January 24th to 27th, the Heavenly Top Gun (HTG) missionaries working in Europe will regroup in 
Durres, Albania, for a weekend of inspiration, prayer, and reflection. They invite young members and 
youth leaders (FFWPU, CARP, and others) to join them. The workshop will be especially significant for 
members from communities that currently host HTG missionaries or plan to host missionaries in the 
future. 
 

 
 
Purpose of the meeting 

 
⁠Connect with True Mother's commission to be pure water for this world through prayer, sharing 
and fellowship. 
 
⁠Reflect on the successes and challenges of witnessing efforts in Europe and the Middle East in 
2024. 
 
⁠Redetermine and plan for witnessing activities in 2025. 

 
Missionaries Shinchul and Jiwoo will host the weekend workshop with the support of FFWPU EUME - 
Hyojeong Youth Academy. 
 
Practical Details 

 
⁠Arrival before 3 pm on January 24th at Tirana Airport. 
 
Departure after 3 pm on January 27th from Tirana Airport. 
 
⁠Participants and sending communities are asked to cover their travel expenses. Heavenly Top 
Gun covers the workshop fee. 
 
⁠As space is limited, please apply via this link. You will receive a confirmation of your 
participation within 24 hours to book your flight. Your registration is completed once your flight 
details are confirmed with us. 



 

 

 
Please apply via the link or QR-code below: bit,ly/Rekindle-Shimjeong-2025 

 
For inquiries, please get in touch with us at contact@ hyojeong.eu 
 

 
 
 
 



Application form for: Rekindle our Shimjeong
for 2025
From January 24 to 27, the Heavenly Top Gun (HTG) missionaries working in Europe will regroup 

in Durres, Albania, for a weekend of inspiration, prayer, and reflection. They invite young members 

and youth leaders (FFWPU, CARP and others) to join them. The workshop will be especially 

significant for members from communities that currently host HTG missionaries or plan to host 

missionaries in the future.

Not shared

* Indicates required question

First name *

Your answer

Last Name *

Your answer

Country *

Your answer

Date of birth *

Date

WhatsApp number *

Your answer

Email *

Your answer



Working full-time

Working part-time

Studying

Full-time missionary

Public work (HARP, CARP, youth or young leader...)

Other:

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

Does this form look suspicious? Report

Occupation *

You may pick more than one option

If you picked public work above, please specify what you do:

Your answer

Next Clear form




